
 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Hello! I want to thank you for my stethoscope. My name is 
Elizabeth Eichman, and I am an MS1 student from Austin, 
Texas. Receiving a quality brand new stethoscope made me 
feel very excited & make medical school feel more "real" as we 
enter into such odd times of virtual education. Thank you for 
supporting me as I start this new journey in life! 
 
Sincerely,  
Elizabeth Eichman 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
Alex Sutter, and I am an incoming medical student from 
Keller, Texas. Receiving this stethoscope further conveyed the 
sense of community present in Lubbock and made me even 
more excited to attend medical school here. Your generosity of 
the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Alex Sutter 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you for sponsoring my stethoscpee. My name is Drew 
Brownell, and I grew up in Burlington Washington. Receiving 
this stethoscope made me feel very excited and appreciative 
towards you and all others who have helped me get to this 
point. I will not forget your generosity as I begin my journey 
of being a physician. 
 
Sincerely,  
Drew Brownell 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you so much for providing me with a TTUHSC 
stethoscope. My name is Hannah Jones, and I am an 
incoming medical student from Austin, Texas. I was so excited 
to receive my stethoscope and it truly made the start of my 
medical school journey feel real. I cannot wait to put it to use. 
Thank you for assisting me and so many others as we begin 
this journey. 
 
Sincerely,  
Hannah Jones 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
 My name is Hazael Hernandez, and I am an incoming medical 
student from El Paso TX. I feel deeply humbled and honored to be 
receiving a beautiful piece of equipment which will be with me for 
the entirety of my medical training and will eventually help me 
treat patients in the community which supported me so I could be 
here today. There is no better feeling than obtaining this stethoscope 
at the beginning of my journey in healing and it reminds me to 
always remain grateful to those whom I would not be here without 
and focused on my duties to medicine.  
 
Sincerely,  
Hazael Hernandez 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
I want to thank you for the providing me with my stethocope. 
My name is Jaxon Baum, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Argyle,Texas, a small town outside of Fort Worth. 
Receiving my stethoscope along with my white coat gave me a 
sense of reality and permanence as a medical student at 
TTUHSC. This will truly be a cherished and useful item for 
years to come.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jaxon Baum 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is 
Julie Essick, and I am an incoming medical student from 
Boerne Texas. I now feel empowered in my role of future 
physician with this school branded stethoscope and I’m 
humbled to receive it. Thank you for believing in me and the 
rest of my medical school class. 
 
Sincerely,  
Julie Essick 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you so very much for my stethoscope! My name is 
Meredith, and I am an incoming medical student from 
Austin, Texas. Receiving a TTUHSC branded stethoscope is 
incredibly special. This is something I will cherish and have 
throughout my medical education and career. Thank you 
again for providing me with such a wonderful gift.  
 
Sincerely,  
Meredith Hopson 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Nayeli Fuentes, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Mount Pleasant, Texas. The stethoscope is 
beautiful, and I cannot wait until I have the opportunity to 
use it. I will forever be thankful for your generosity and 
willingness to support my medical education career. Because 
of donations like yours, low-income students, like me, can 
continue pursuing their goal of becoming a physician.  
 
Sincerely,  
Nayeli Fuentes 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you for my stethoscope!. My name is Rahul Atodaria, 
and I am from Bay City, Texas. Receiving your gift made me 
feel welcome and glad to have chosen TTUHSC as my home for 
the next four years. Thank you for providing a stethoscope to 
me and my fellow classmates, it is appreciated! 
 
Sincerely,  
Rahul Atodaria 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you for providing me with a TTUHSC stethoscope to start 
medical school with. Receiving this stethoscope is a great rite 
of passage for all medical students. It made me feel very happy 
to be in a supportive and loving environment for the next four 
years. Each of us who received a UMC sponsored stethoscope 
are grateful for your support so early in our career. 
 
Sincerely,  
Andi Hutto 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
 My name is Madison McLain, and I am  from Amarillo Texas. 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for you 
sponsoring my stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to me 
and reminds me of the journey I am beginning to make a 
difference in people's lives. It means so much to me knowing 
an alumni is supporting me even before I start school.Thank 
you for supporting us even before we begin medical school 
 
Sincerely,  
Madison McLain 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
I cannot say thank you enough for sponsoring my stethoscope. 
My name is Alexandra Demopoulos, and I grew up in Santa 
Barbara, California. I am so honored and excited to use my 
stethoscope this year as I learn how to take vitals and 
complete a physical exam. I will remember your generosity as 
I study at TTUHSC. 
 
Sincerely,  
Alexandra Demopoulos 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you for my TTUHSC stethoscope, I was so excited to open 
the box and see that UMC has donated it to me! My name is 
Andrew Alfaro, and I am from Katy Texas. I plan to use this 
stethoscope as I begin my coursework this upcoming year. Your 
donation was very generous, and I profoundly appreciate it. 
Your generosity will be remembered when I have a chance to 
one day give back to TTUHSC.  
 
Sincerely,  
Andrew Alfaro, Andrew 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Bridget Boeger, and I recently moved to Lubbock 
from St. Louis, Missouri. I plan to use this stethoscope 
throughout my medical career. While I am undecided about 
what type of medicine I am interested in, I know that this 
stethoscope will enhance my education throughout medical 
school. I am humbled by this opportunity to pursue my life 
long dream of becoming a physician and thank you for your 
assistance in this dream.  
 
Sincerely,  
Bridget Boeger 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Caleb Hawkes, and I grew up in Madison, South 
Dakota. I recently moved to Lubbock for medical school and 
have been so welcomed! I can’t wait to use this stethoscope 
that you so graciously donated to be able to serve others in 
the community! I’ve been looking forward to being a doctor 
for so long I’m excited that it’s finally here.  
 
Sincerely,  
Caleb Hawkes 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Cindy Hu, and I grew up in Carrollton, Texas, 
right outside of Dallas. I cannot wait to use my stethoscope to 
listen to heart and lung sounds in patients. A stethoscope is 
an integral part in my education to becoming a physician. 
Thank you for this wonderful gift. 
 
Sincerely,  
Cindy Hu 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you so much for my stethoscope!! My name is Duc Le, 
and I just moved to Lubbock from Houston to attend TTUHSC. 
I really do appreciate your donation. It will be by my side 
aiding me on this path to medicine. I am honored to receive 
a stethoscope from one of the major hospitals in Lubbock. Your 
faith in me and my fellow classmates will not be forgotten! 
 
Sincerely,  
Duc Le 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
 My name is Mariam Rizvi, and I am from Plano Texas. I 
can't wait to use the stethoscope for my upcoming shifts at the 
Free Clinic! I especially love the engraved TTUHSC logo on the 
bell and having my UMC clip onit . Receiving this gift made 
me feel proud to be a part of such a warm and welcoming 
community. I appreciate this gift more than you know and I 
promise to use it well!  
 
Sincerely,  
Mariam Rizvi 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Mariya Shkolnaya, and I grew up in Austin, 
Texas. I am very excited to begin using this stethoscope soon 
while learning clinical skills and later on in a hospital 
setting! Thank you for providing me with such a necessary 
tool to begin my studies. I cannot thank you enough. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mariya Shkolnaya 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Michelle Onuoha, and I grew up in Austin. It 
means the world to me that you would take your time and 
resources to help me and my fellow medical students. I am 
grateful for your contribution to my journey and the vision 
I’m working towards for myself and my community. Thank 
you again for such a wonderful gift! 
 
Sincerely,  
Michelle Onuoha 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift of a 
stethoscope. My name is Simmone Spielmann and I am an incoming 
medical student from Dallas Texas. I hope to use this stethoscope to 
start learning to take care of my patients early on and to develop 
the skill and capacity for human connection it takes to be an 
excellent physician. Thank you for your support of the School of 
Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Simmone Spielmann 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Zack Lujan, and I just moved here from Amarillo. 
Thank you for my stethoscope. This tool will be vital in my 
learning of the proper techniques of auscultation probably 
one of the most important aspects of examining a patient. 
Once I graduate, I hope to practice in West Texas and serve 
our communites, just as the ones I've spent my entire life in.  
 
Sincerely,  
Zachary Lujan 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Zane Boerner, and I just moved to Lubbock from 
Colorado to attend TTUHSC! I plan to use this stethoscope to 
begin my formal medical education journey. It will allow me 
to practice skills that will serve me long into my career, and 
skills that are so foundational for me as a future physician. 
Thank you for giving me such a useful tool as I begin this 
journey. 
 
Sincerely,  
Zane Boerner 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you so very much for the stethoscope you have so 
graciously provided me with. I am excited to begin my 
medical school journey and to now have a stethoscope makes 
it all seem very real. I cannot wait to see where life takes me a 
physician, and I am grateful for the opportunites TTUHSC will 
give me.  
 
Sincerely,  
Catherine Anding 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Hello! Thank you for providing me with a stethoscope as I 
begin my journey of becoming a physician. This is a dream 
I've had for years, and it seems surreal that I am finally here. 
I am so grateful for the stethoscope you provided, and I 
cannot wait to use it in my training. Thank you again! 
 
Sincerely,  
Jessie Benson 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you for sponsoring my stethoscope! I am so honored to 
have received such a necessary tool for my education from 
UMC. I have dreamed of being a physician, and I am exicted 
to start my education at TTUHSC! I will wear my stethscope 
and UMC clip with pride as I strive to be the best student I can 
be.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Chen 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you very much for my stethoscope! I am excited to use it 
as begin my education at TTUHSC, and I know it will serve me 
well. I will remember your generosity every time I use my 
stethoscope and every time I go to UMC. I will use my 
stethoscope with pride, and I cannot say thank you enough 
for this gift.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jordan Curl 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine Stethoscopes 
for Students program. Your generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose TTUHSC because 
of the collaborative environment and support from the 
faculty. I cannot wait to begin my medical school journey, 
and I will always remember your generosity throughout my 
career. 
 
Sincerely,  
Kevin Dural 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you so much for my stethoscope and UMC clip! My name 
is Dylan Landis, and I am excited to begin my medical school 
journey at TTUHSC. I am honored to be at TTUHSC and to 
have received a stethoscope prior to me beginning school . 
Thank you for providing me with a tool that I will use for 
years to come.  
 
Sincerely,  
Dylan Landis 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Dan Le, and I am an incoming medical student 
at TTUHSC Lubbock. Thank you so much for my TTUHSC 
stethoscope and UMC clip. I am excited to use my stethoscope 
as I begin my journey of becoming a physician. I have 
dreamed of becoming a physician for years, and I cannot 
believe I am finally here. Thank you again for providing me 
with such a valuable tool.  
 
Sincerely,  
Dan Le 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you for giving me such a necessary tool for me to use 
throughout my medical school education. I am honored to 
receive this before starting medical school, and I know it will 
serve me well during my time at TTUHSC. Thank you for 
believing in me and all the other students who you gave a 
stethoscope to. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jakob (Quin) Nelson 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for you 
sponsoring my stethoscope. I will wear my stethoscope and clip 
with honor, and it reminds me of the journey I am beginning 
to make a difference in people's lives. Thank you for your 
support of the School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students 
program. 
 
Sincerely,  
Ashley Rook 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Aaron Cheung, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Mead Colorado. I love the community feel here 
at TTUHSC and can’t wait to be a part of all the good that 
goes on here. Thank you again for your support and believing 
in me as I start working to become a physician. 
 
Sincerely,  
Aaron Cheung 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Addie Pederson, and I grew up in Austin, Texass. Thank 
you for my stethoscope! I chose to attend TTUHSC because I knew I 
would be taken care of as a student and a provider. I feel like this is 
really a family learning environment and I am very excited to start 
this journey. This stethoscope marks the beginning of this journey for 
me. Thank you again for this wonderful gift! 
 
Sincerely,  
Addie Pederson 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Alisa White and I am from Arlington, Texas. In my daily 
devotional book the principle that I read about the day that I 
received your gift was “service.” In reflecting on service I read about 
how service is a mechanism by which love becomes passion and 
ultimately the betterment of a community. Receiving this stethoscope 
really spoke to me as a testament to this.Thank you for 
demonstrating such love and care for future medical professionals 
like me.  
 
Sincerely,  
Alisa White 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Ann McGinnis an incoming medical student from Plano 
Texas. For years my dream has been to attend medical school to 
pursue my passion of becoming a Pediatrician. When visiting 
TTUHSC, I realized that this campus is the perfect environment to 
pursue my dreams. I fell in love with the welcoming and friendly 
students and faculty the incredible opportunities available and 
strong sense of community. I cannot wait to embark on this 
enriching and fulfilling journey at TTUHSC.  
 
Sincerely,  
Ann McGinnis 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Anna Sabu Kurian an incoming medical student 
from Houston Texas. I know the education here allows me to 
grow into a physician my community would be proud of. 
Thank you for providing me with such a wonderful gift, and I 
cannot wait to use it during my training to be the best 
physician I can be.  
 
Sincerely,  
Anna Sabu Kurian 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Brianna Wolkober, and I am an incoming 
medical student from Bristol, Wisconsin. This stethoscope will 
accompany me down my exciting journey toward becoming a 
physician. My medical degree will provide many opportunities 
outside of improving people’s physical well-being. Coming 
from a rural town, I want to speak to other rural high school 
students about the various careers available to them in these 
fields. 
 
Sincerely,  
Brianna Wolkober 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Dakota Tolleson, and I am from from Wichita 
Falls, Texas. I chose to attend medical school so that I can be 
a force of good in the lives of members of my community. I 
know that TTUHSC was the right place for me to pursue this 
education largely due to the support of the community 
through programs like this one. Thank you again for your 
support and giving me such a useful tool. 
 
Sincerely,  
Dakota Tolleson 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Easton Brewer, and I just moved to Lubbock from 
Gig Harbor, Washington. I chose to attend medical school 
because I wanted to be able to impact an underserved 
community. I don’t know what community that will be but I 
am excited to always be able to use my TTUHSC stethoscope 
and represent TTUHSC wherever I may parctice. Thank you for 
your gift and your support! Guns up! 
 
Sincerely,  
Easton Brewer 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Evan Andrew Bradshaw and I am from Frisco, 
Texas. I chose to come to TTUHSC in large part because of the 
sense of community and the massive support the school gives 
the students. You sponsoring my stethoscope shows how true 
that is! I cannot wait to use my stethoscope in my training, 
and will represent TTUHSC and UMC well. 
 
Sincerely,  
Evan Bradshaw 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Hector Garcia and I am an incoming medical student 
from Houston Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to 
receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I am interested to 
pursue a career in the healthcare industry because it’s a field of life-
long learning and the job can directly impact people’s lives. The 
balance of empathy courage and knowledge are essential to provide 
patient care. Being a physician can be very rewarding because it is 
an opportunity to help others when they needed the most. Patients 
share their deepest concerns and that helps develop trust in the 
patient-physician interaction 
 
Sincerely,  
Hector Linares Garcia 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Jordan Curl, and I grew up in Bridge City, Texas. 
Thank you for my stethscope, I cannot wait to use it! I 
originally decided to pursue a career as a physician after my 
mother was diagnosed with breast cancer. Her doctors saved 
her life and my family, and I hope to be able to have that 
same positive impact on countless families someday. Thank 
you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jordan Curl 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Julie Chugh, and I am from Houston, This investment 
into my future means the world to me and will not be taken 
lightly. I look forward to my next four years at TTUHSC and to 
learn from some of the most inspiring physicians and educators 
and alongside some of the most passionate students. Becoming a 
physician and dedicating my life to serving others has been a 
dream of mine for a long time now. I am so grateful to get 
started! Thank you again for your support.  
 
Sincerely,  
Julie Chugh 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Katherine Coody, and I am from Colorado! Thank 
you so much for my stethoscope. When I found out I was accepted, 
I soon realized I would spend quite a bit on supplies, and you 
have taken a massive burden off my shoulders by gifting me this 
tool. I am excited to start medical school and promise to 
represent UMC well in my studies. Thank you again for such an 
amazing gift.  
 
Sincerely,  
Katherine Coody 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Kiana Banafshay, and I grew up in the Houston 
area. Attending medical school has always been my dream, and 
this stethoscope serves as the tangible representation of my dream 
coming true. I plan to use this stethoscope throughout medical 
school as I continue to learn and provide care for others. I 
cannot wait to see where life takes me as a physician. Thank you 
again for your support.  
 
Sincerely,  
Kiana Banafshay 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Mallory Seemann, and I grew up in Littleton, 
Colorado.  I was pleasantly surprised when we were told that we 
would be receiving this gift at our drive through white coat 
ceremony, and when I opened the box which contained the 
stethoscope, it made me feel as if my journey into medicine was 
officially starting. Thank you for providing me with such a useful 
tool as I begin my medical education, I cannot wait to use it! 
 
Sincerely,  
Mallory Seemann 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Morgan Shreve, and I am so excited to be starting 
medical school!. Thank you for my stethscope. This is a tremendous 
gift to receive because of cost and the symbolism of a stethoscope. 
Thank you for starting my journey into providing the best care 
possible for patients. I won't forget your contribution! Thank you 
again for your support, and I will remember it throughout my time 
at TTUHSC. 
 
Sincerely,  
Audrey Shreve 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
My name is Taha Jilani, and I am from Sspring, Texas. I chose to 
attend medical school and pursue the path of a physician in order 
to positively impact patient's lives. Living with a congenital heart 
condition I experienced early on just how impactful a physician 
and the field medicine can be to a person's life. Due to this, I see 
becoming a physician as a great opportunity and privilege to make 
a difference by passing on this impact to the lives of my future 
patients. Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Taha Jilani 



 
Dear UMC Health System, 
 
Thank you so much for my TTUHSC stethoscope and UMC clip! I 
am so excited to be at TTUHSC and begin working towards my 
goal to a physician.  This stethoscope is the first step in 
allowing me to achieve this goal. I will wear my stethscope 
and clip with pride, and promise to repreent TTUHSC and and 
UMC well. Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Shivam Bhakta 




